
 

 
Policy for Guest Writers 

 

We believe that all mothers have unique ideas and wisdom to share, and welcome 
guest posts that fit in with the vision of our blog which is as follows: 
 

Our mission is to nurture spiritual growth in  
mothers and their young children by  

providing inspiration and practical tools  
inspired by teachings of the Baha'i Faith. 

 
The points below outline our policy in regards to guest writers: 
 

(1) In order to maintain the integrity of our website, which is inspired by the Baha’i 
Teachings, we would like to verify that all guest writers are Baha’is in good 
standing with their voting rights intact.  We will not be following up with Local 
Spiritual Assemblies to clarify this point, but trust that by signing this document 
you are giving your word that you are a Baha’i in good standing.  We feel this is 
an important criteria in order to uphold the honor of our work – acknowledging 
that each of us is flawed individually but we are doing our best to live by the 
Baha’i Laws.  

(2) We reserve the right to edit guest writer’s work in order for it to fit in with the 
vision of Enable Me To Grow as we see fit.  We will send a final edited copy of 
the post for the author to agree to before we publish it. 

(3) Once a guest post is published on our blog, the article may not publish elsewhere 
unless it is clearly linked back to the original post on Enable Me To Grow. 

 
Please send us an acknowledgement of your agreement by giving the information 
specified below (full name and date), along your ideas and/or a draft of your post.  We 
will also require a short biography (where you are from, where you live now, children’s 
ages, and interests) and picture of yourself.  Please email this information to 
thetwomoms@enablemetogrow.com and we will be in touch as soon as we can. 
 
Sincerely, 
Chelsea and Penina 
 

I have read and agree to the points specified above. 
 

Full Name: ________________________________ 
 

Date: _____________________________________ 


